19 June 2020

Coundillor S. Dhaliwal and the Burnaby City Council
4949 Canada Way

B.C, Canada V5G 1M2

Dear Councillor S. Dhaliwal and the Burnaby City Council,
Re: City of Burnaby Bursary

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your generosity in funding the “City of Burnaby
Bursary”. I am extremely honoured to be this year’s recipient of the award.

As my studies at Ecole Moscrop Secondary are nearing an end, I am planning on continuing my studies at
the University of British Columbia in the Faculty of Science as I continue on my path to hopefially, some
day, become a practicing physician. I would like you to know that your contribution to my education will
not be forgotten.

As a member of this community, working for the municipality in the Aquatics Division as a Lifeguard and
as a Leader in the Warming Centre program that Mayor Mike Hurley himself has spearheaded, with no
doubt in my mind, I am proud to be a resident of Burnaby.

Your generosity and kindness have inspired my efforts which will help me to continuously learn.
It is with the utmost gratitude that I accept this award, in hopes that I will be able to serve my community

in a greater capacity as a result. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Burak Ozkan
Alumni of Ecole Moscrop Secondary and UBC Undergrad

Burnaby, B.C. | I

CITY OF BURNABY
JUN 29 2020

CLERK'S OFFICE




